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Planting dreams.   

Nurturing hearts. Growing minds. 

 Monday 15th January is the deadline for 

applying for a place in Reception 2024. 

Please visit the North Somerset School   

Admissions Website to  apply. 

Happy New  Year and Welcome Back to 
Term 3! 

School Dinners—Census Day and New Menu 

Census Day is on Thursday 18th January.  The children 

were surveyed on what they would like on the menu that 

day and the runaway winner was burgers!  Please book a 

school meal on that day and help boost the school   

budget as part of our funding is based on the uptake of 

school dinners.  Thank you. 

A new menu will be introduced after February Half Term.  

This is available to view on the school website. 



 

Lost Property 

We having a growing  amount of lost property!  Tables will be put up 

Tuesday through Thursday next week in Grove after school.  Please  

come and have a look  if you are missing items.  Any unclaimed items 

will  either be recycled  or sold as preloved uniform by WoWSA. 

Again we encourage parents to label all uniform before it is worn, it 

makes reuniting items with their owners so much easier and saves    

parents money in the long run. 

WoWSA  will be doing another 

Rags2Riches Collection on 

26th January.  Check out their 

socials for more information 

on that and future events! 

Book Fair 

The Travelling Book Fair will be in school from  Friday 

23rd to Wed 28th  Feb.  More information to follow 

from Miss Flemming 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Hannah More Dance Club At Simply Street we provide fun and  

energetic classes in your school. Children will learn term routines 

alongside playing games and showing off their own moves to the 

class in their freestyle time. The classes will run on Fridays after 

school (3:15pm-4:15pm) from 12/01/2024 until 09/02/2024.   

Classes are payed termly, from the start of the term. As this is a 5 

week term the total amount would be £27.50 per child. The       

instructor will collect all students from their class and take them to 

dance, which will be held in Grove School hall. To book your child a 

place please follow the link below and select Hannah More school 

dance club: https://bookwhen.com/simplystreetdanceschool If 

you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us at:  

enquiriessimplystreet@live.co.uk  

After school clubs.. 



Further 

Afield….. 

Scan the QR Codes to 

find out more! 


